
Incorporation Report: by Bobbie Morris 
2019/2020 
 
Updates on our Process from a 501c4 to a 501c3 
 
Incorporated Chapters and States completed the necessary documents which was approved from 
the State they reside. 
 
July 15, 2019, all documents was submitted to the IRS.    
In January of this year we received a letter that an agent from the IRS was assigned to our case.   
 In this letter a request was made for more information by the IRS, and we met their deadline in 
February with the additional documents. 
 
In the last week we received another letter from the IRS with more requests as stated. 
We are gathering what we need so we can summit everything IRS has ask for in the letter by the 
deadline as requested. 
 
I would like to say Thank you to the Chapters and States for your cooperation, patience  
and working together in getting this done. 
 
New Inc. Congratulations! 
 
Chapter 1087 of Somers, Montana Region 8 
Chapter 523 of Fountain Inn, South Carolina Region 3 
 
It is beneficial to our future to continue as a solid foundation as an organization. 
Please if you are considering becoming incorporated contact myself or Committee. 
 
 
On behalf of the Incorporation Committee. Thank you! 
 
Bobbie Morris, Chair 
Committee 
Nancy Rekowski, PA 
Ann Rice, Tenn. 
Nancy Switzer, NY 
Jennifer Ellias, OR 
 
 
 

 


